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Dear Senators: 

 

Regarding SB 1537, I like everything about this bill except it's qualifier that it doesn't 

have to follow land use laws.  Land use laws are there for a reason...to protect our 

towns and cities from urban sprawl, to protect our farmlands and to protect the 

integrity of our towns and cities. 

 

Therefore, I oppose this plan. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dana Richmond 

Wilsonville, OR 


